
12 AN EXCEPTIONAL LAW SCHOOL FOR A CHANGING WORLD12

THE DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI AWARD
The Distinguished Alumni Award recognizes a graduate in any field of 
law who, through excellence in their career, brings distinction to the 
legal profession and enhances the reputation of Windsor Law:

Paula McGirr ‘88

THE AWARD FOR EXTRAORDINARY  
CONTRIBUTION TO WINDSOR LAW  
IN MEMORY OF JOHN MOUNTAIN
The Award for Extraordinary Contribution to Windsor Law in Memory 
of John Mountain ‘86 recognizes outstanding contributions to 
Windsor Law in honour of John who was a dedicated mentor, teacher, 
benefactor and community leader:

The Honourable Justice Lloyd Dean ‘90 [Ontario Court of Justice]

THE ACCESS TO JUSTICE AWARD
The Access to Justice Award recognizes significant contributions by a 
graduate to improving access to justice:

Kay Scorer ‘15

THE EMERGING LEADERS IN THE LAW AWARD 
The Emerging Leaders in the Law Award recognizes alumni within 
6 years of graduation for leadership in the legal profession and/or 
service to their community:

Kayla Smith Campbell ‘20

THE BUILDERS OF WINDSOR LAW AWARD
The Builders of Windsor Law Award recognizes individuals who are 
not necessarily alumni but who have made significant contributions to 
Windsor Law:

Michael Ray ‘71, presented posthumously

ANNOUNCING THE WINDSOR LAW 
2021 ALUMNI AWARDS

On September 24, 2021 we 
hosted our first graduating 
Class for a celebratory reunion 
at the Windsor Club in Windsor, 
ON. Members of the class came 
together on a spectacular fall 
day to enjoy an afternoon of 
reminiscing about the past and 
looking toward the future. 

The Dean of Law, Reem Bahdi, toasted their success and resilience 
and shared up-to-the-moment details of the Transforming Windsor 
Law Building project. We are thrilled to announce that the Windsor 
Law Class of 1971 has committed to naming a room in the new Ron 
Ianni Law Building, fittingly called the Class of 1971 Meeting Room. 
A special gift from the gold medalist from that year, Ron Fritz, was 
gratefully accepted for display in the new room.

Thank you Windsor Law Class of 1971!  

On October 23, 2021 the Class 
of 1981 celebrated their 40th 
Anniversary - pandemic-style – 
with a Re-Zoom-ion. The Dean of 
Law, Reem Bahdi, was pleased to 
host the reunion, held online via 
Zoom. It lasted over 4 hours with 
participants from all over Canada 

and internationally – even including Beverly Hills, California, USA 
and Paris, France. Before logging on, they created a 40th anniversary 
yearbook with over 90 submissions, reflecting on their careers and 
their lives.

At their 25th anniversary reunion, the class set a goal of having 
a $1 million dollar endowment for student support by their 40th 
anniversary. They are thrilled to announce that they have achieved 
their goal. The Windsor Law Class of 1981 Scholarship now provides 
two students with full tuition for law school, paying forward their 
incredible collective success. It’s the largest class endowment at 
Windsor Law.

Save the date of Saturday, October 22, 2022 in Windsor for an  
in-person celebration.

Thank you, Windsor Law Class of 1981!  

CLASS OF 1971— 50TH REUNION

CLASS OF 1981— 40TH REUNION

ARE YOUR COLLEAGUES ENHANCING THE REPUTATION  
OF WINDSOR LAW? WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
Nominate alumni for an Award by emailing a nomination package to lawawards@uwindsor.ca. You 
can nominate colleagues by email and can include CVs, letters of recommendation, press or media 
recognition about the nominee and how they enhance the reputation of our programs.




